

## **BOROUGH OF NORTHVALE**

116 Paris Avenue Northvale, New Jersey 07647 201-767-3330 (fax) 201-767-9631 E-mail – pmarana@boroughofnorthvale.com

> Patrick J. Marana Mavor

November 20, 2020

Dear Residents,

We are very happy to announce that the NJ Department of Transportation has awarded Northvale a grant, in the amount of \$229,000, for the milling and repaving of Clinton Avenue. We were able to successfully present the case that Clinton Avenue is a major road that, with a few zigs and zags, connects two busy County roads. The repaving will take place in the Spring – Summer, 2021 time frame.

This grant award is further evidence that the professional grant writing initiative that we implemented in 2007 has been and continues to be a major benefit for Northvale tax payers.

Best Regards,

Pat Marana

Louis DeLisio, Council Liaison for Grants